
Juliet Jonak
It is shocking that cleanup will have take over four decades with this proposal, and "clean up" isn't
even the correct term when it's solely being packaged up for a future Port Angeles to deal with
down the line. 

Rayonier caused this problem and real harm to this community. They are responsible for a full and
proper clean up that allows for a mixed use site at the end of the project. Port Angeles needs more
mixed use space in our prime areas by the water. Our habitat deserves to have all hazardous and
harmful material fully removed, not solely sealed up as is. 

Corporations and Ecology must be held accountable, especially where small rural communities are
being taken advantage of, harmed and deserted. This plan is not sufficient in its steps and should not
proceed until improved.


